
 

 

PARENT TALK 
16TH AND 17TH MAY 
K2 CRAWLEY STUDIO 2 
1.30 – 2.30PM (PM WARM UP) 
FIRST COME FIRST SERVED 

 

Lindsay Dunn (England Programmes Officer) will be delivering 

a talk to parents at the regional age group championships at 

Crawley on the 16th and 17th May 2015.  

She will be discussing some of the key cultural and 

organisational changes that are currently taking place within 

the National Governing Body (for example the competition 

review) to ensure that parent/ guardians understand the 

reasons behind these changes.  

She will also talk to you about the key roles that the parent/ 

guardian should aim to play in order to effectively support 

the development of young swimmers, particularly during this 

time of change. 


